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  Gregg Typing Alan C. Lloyd,F. E. Johnson,J. E.
Hall,1986-10 A textbook for a two-semester general
course in typewriting for the secondary school.
Includes formatting of correspondence, reports,
tables, and other forms.
  Securing Human Mobility in the Age of Risk Susan
Ginsburg,2010 Protecting human mobility is a
complex homeland security challenge. U.S. borders
are crossed nearly 500 million times a year, and
over a quarter of all Americans have passports.
The U.S. government faces a daunting challenge in
protecting people on the move from the risks of
direct attack, preventing the travel and
immigration system from being exploited by
terrorists and criminals, and infusing it with
resilience against breakdowns. In this book Susan
Ginsburg, formerly a senior counsel on the staff
of the 9/11 Commission, examines the massive
enforcement buildup that has occurred since 9/11,
and she finds it out of sync with some of the
government's security imperatives. By reducing
this enormous protection task to one of border
security and immigration enforcement, she argues,
policymakers deemphasize many of the critical
elements on which mobility security depends.
Adequate protection requires direct action to stop
terrorist attacks, human trafficking,
multinational gangs, and other criminals and
conspirators. It must ensure the integrity of
mobility infrastructure, from laws to territorial
and airport border points. And it has to prevent
life-threatening, uncontrolled, and illicit
movement. To advance these goals, Ginsburg
proposes a range of policy and programmatic
undertakings, from travel bans to new
international organizations. This innovative
worksets a new agenda for U.S. security policy and
practice in the context of travel, immigration,
migration, and borders.
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  Air War Over America Leslie Filson,2003
Describes America's air sovereignty mission in the
wake of the terrorist attacks of September 11,
2001.
  Introduction to WordStar Arthur Naiman,1983
Describes WordStar Word Processing Uses &
Applications with Illustrations & Diagrams
  On a Sea of Glass Tad Fitch,J. Kent Layton,Bill
Wormstedt,2013-07-15 A sumptuously illustrated
history of the Titanic, her sinking and its
aftermath.
  Paper Citizens Kamal Sadiq,2008-12-02 In this
groundbreaking work, Kamal Sadiq reveals that most
of the world's illegal immigrants are not
migrating directly to the US, but to countries in
the vast developing world, where they are able to
obtain citizenship papers fairly easily. Sadiq
introduces documentary citizenship to explain how
paperwork--often falsely obtained--confers
citizenship on illegal immigrants. Across the
globe, there are literally tens of millions of
such illegal immigrants who have assumed the guise
of citizens. Who, then, is really a citizen? And
what does citizenship mean for most of the world's
peoples? Rendered in vivid detail, Paper Citizens
not only shows how illegal immigrants acquire
false papers, but also sheds light on the
consequences this will have for global security in
the post 9/11 world.
  The God Mind Principles Krystyna Fowler,Phillip
Fowler,2017-08-25 The God Mind Principles is a
comprehensive spiritual guide for all-no
exclusions!-that awakens the reader's conscious
understanding to answer the Why? and How?
questions about their mortal life, and beyond this
physical plane, so they can make a
mortal/spiritual accounting and improve their
outlook, and their lives.
  Competing for Global Talent International Labour
Office,2006 Global talent has never been more
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mobile or sought after. A complex phenomenon that
takes many forms, the movement of people with
skills includes migrants crossing borders for
temporary stays abroad as well as settlement,
students moving for degrees and temporary and
permanent stays, and even tourists and refugees
who decide to stay abroad and use their skills.
Countries attracting global talent increase their
stock of human and technological skills, and in
the past decade many have welcomed foreign
professionals and students to redress domestic
skill shortages and to quicken economic growth.
This book includes general and theoretical papers
on skilled migration and also papers on the
country experiences of Australia, India, Japan,
Singapore, the United Kingdom, and the United
States. It addresses the socio-economic and
cultural challenges created by increased mobility
in a world where globalizing and localizing forces
are at work simultaneously
  Tychy ,2015
  Bibliography of Agriculture ,1973
  International Crime Control Strategy ,1998
  Actualization Henning Andersen,2001 This
collection of papers consolidates the observation
that linguistic change typically is actualized
step by step: any structural innovation being
introduced, accepted, and generalized, over time,
in one grammatical environment after another, in a
progression that can be understood by reference to
the markedness values and the ranking of the
conditioning features. The Introduction to the
volume and a chapter by Henning Andersen clarify
the theoretical bases for this observation, which
is exemplified and discussed in separate chapters
by Kristin Bakken, Alexander Bergs and Dieter
Stein, Vit Bubenik, Ulrich Busse, Marianne Mithun,
Lene Schosler, and John Charles Smith in the light
of data from the histories of Norwegian, English,
Hindi, Northern Iroquoian, and Romance. A final
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chapter by Michael Shapiro adds a philosophical
perspective. The papers were first presented in a
workshop on Actualization Patterns in Linguistic
Change at the XIV International Conference on
Historical Linguistics, Vancouver, B.C. in 1999.
  Fully Functioning Human (Almost) Melanie
Murphy,2018-07-17 'I'm just a nitwit girl who's
sort of stumbling through life learning that we
all have our own roads to walk - but that it's
still valuable, and rather lovely, to hear about
other people's journeys...' Filled with honesty,
wit and wisdom, Fully Functioning Human (Almost) -
part memoir, part life guide - will show you the
real Melanie Murphy: warm, fun, positive, honest,
a girl who's got this whole adult thing down.
Almost. Irish YouTuber Melanie Murphy regularly
chronicles the ups and downs of her life on her
popular channel, discussing topics such as
sexuality, skincare, social media and self-esteem.
Now, in her first book, she looks with her
trademark humour and down-to-earth honesty at the
experiences that have shaped her. From learning
how to manage her online life, to giving up on the
idea of perfection, living with anxiety and the
lessons she has learned about relationships, Mel
shows us that difficult times can teach us the
most about who we are, and by learning to value
ourselves, we can overcome whatever life throws at
us.
  Economic Analysis and Infrastructure Investment
Edward L. Glaeser,James M. Poterba,2021-11-11
Policy-makers often call for expanding public
spending on infrastructure, which includes a broad
range of investments from roads and bridges to
digital networks that will expand access to high-
speed broadband. Some point to near-term macro-
economic benefits and job creation, others focus
on long-term effects on productivity and economic
growth. This volume explores the links between
infrastructure spending and economic outcomes, as
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well as key economic issues in the funding and
management of infrastructure projects. It draws
together research studies that describe the short-
run stimulus effects of infrastructure spending,
develop new estimates of the stock of U.S.
infrastructure capital, and explore the incentive
aspects of public-private partnerships (PPPs). A
salient issue is the treatment of risk in
evaluating publicly-funded infrastructure projects
and in connection with PPPs. The goal of the
volume is to provide a reference for researchers
seeking to expand research on infrastructure
issues, and for policy-makers tasked with
determining the appropriate level of
infrastructure spending--
  America the Vulnerable Stephen Flynn,2009-10-13
In this powerful and urgently needed call to
action, national security expert Stephen Flynn
offers a startling portrait of the radical
shortcomings in America's plan for homeland
security. He describes a frightening scenario of
what the next major terrorist attack might look
like -- revealing the tragic loss of life and
economic havoc it would leave in its wake, as well
as the seismic political consequences it would
have in Washington. Flynn also shows us how to
prepare for such a disaster, outlining a bold yet
practical plan for achieving security in a way
that is safe and smart, effective and manageable.
In this new world of heightened risk and fear,
America the Vulnerable delivers a timely, forceful
message that cannot be ignored.
  The Direct Employment Impact of Public
Investment Marian Moszoro,2021-05-06 We evaluate
the direct employment effect of the public
investment in key infrastructure—electricity,
roads, schools and hospitals, and water and
sanitation. Using rich firm-level panel data from
41 countries over 19 years, we estimate that US$1
million of public spending in infrastructure
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create 3–7 jobs in advanced economies, 10–17 jobs
in emerging market economies, and 16–30 jobs in
low-income developing countries. As a comparison,
US$1 million public spending on R&D yields 5–11
jobs in R&D in OECD countries. Green investment
and investment with a larger R&D component deliver
higher employment effect. Overall, we estimate
that one percent of global GDP in public
investment can create more than seven million jobs
worldwide through its direct employment effects
alone.
  Against the Gods Peter L. Bernstein,2012-09-11 A
Business Week, New York Times Business, and USA
Today Bestseller Ambitious and readable . . . an
engaging introduction to the oddsmakers, whom
Bernstein regards as true humanists helping to
release mankind from the choke holds of
superstition and fatalism. —The New York Times An
extraordinarily entertaining and informative book.
—The Wall Street Journal A lively panoramic book .
. . Against the Gods sets up an ambitious premise
and then delivers on it. —Business Week Deserves
to be, and surely will be, widely read. —The
Economist [A] challenging book, one that may
change forever the way people think about the
world. —Worth No one else could have written a
book of such central importance with so much charm
and excitement. —Robert Heilbroner author, The
Worldly Philosophers With his wonderful knowledge
of the history and current manifestations of risk,
Peter Bernstein brings us Against the Gods.
Nothing like it will come out of the financial
world this year or ever. I speak carefully: no one
should miss it. —John Kenneth Galbraith Professor
of Economics Emeritus, Harvard University In this
unique exploration of the role of risk in our
society, Peter Bernstein argues that the notion of
bringing risk under control is one of the central
ideas that distinguishes modern times from the
distant past. Against the Gods chronicles the
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remarkable intellectual adventure that liberated
humanity from oracles and soothsayers by means of
the powerful tools of risk management that are
available to us today. An extremely readable
history of risk. —Barron's Fascinating . . . this
challenging volume will help you understand the
uncertainties that every investor must face.
—Money A singular achievement. —Times Literary
Supplement There's a growing market for savants
who can render the recondite intelligibly-witness
Stephen Jay Gould (natural history), Oliver Sacks
(disease), Richard Dawkins (heredity), James
Gleick (physics), Paul Krugman (economics)-and
Bernstein would mingle well in their company. —The
Australian
  Closing the Distance Dovelyn Rannveig
Agunias,2009 This book offers an unprecedented
taxonomy of 45 diaspora-engaging institutions
found in 30 developing countries, exploring their
activities and objectives; it also provides
important perspectives from country case studies
by senior practitioners from Mali, Mexico, and the
Philippines.--BOOK JACKET.
  Workforce 2000 William B. Johnston,1987-10
Predicts trends for the next 15 years (1987
through 2002) and discusses policy issues.
Recognizes six challenges: stimulating world
growth; improving productivity in the service
industries; improving the dynamism of an aging
workforce; reconciling the needs of women, work,
and families; integrating Blacks and Hispanics
fully into the workforce; and improving workers'
education and skills.
  Making the Nation Safer National Research
Council,Division on Engineering and Physical
Sciences,Committee on Science and Technology for
Countering Terrorism,2002-09-05 Vulnerabilities
abound in U.S. society. The openness and
efficiency of our key infrastructures â€
transportation, information and telecommunications
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systems, health systems, the electric power grid,
emergency response units, food and water supplies,
and others â€ make them susceptible to terrorist
attacks. Making the Nation Safer discusses
technical approaches to mitigating these
vulnerabilities. A broad range of topics are
covered in this book, including: Nuclear and
radiological threats, such as improvised nuclear
devices and dirty bombs; Bioterrorism, medical
research, agricultural systems and public health;
Toxic chemicals and explosive materials;
Information technology, such as communications
systems, data management, cyber attacks, and
identification and authentication systems; Energy
systems, such as the electrical power grid and oil
and natural gas systems; Transportation systems;
Cities and fixed infrastructures, such as
buildings, emergency operations centers, and
tunnels; The response of people to terrorism, such
as how quality of life and morale of the
population can be a target of terrorists and how
people respond to terrorist attacks; and Linked
infrastructures, i.e. the vulnerabilities that
result from the interdependencies of key systems.
In each of these areas, there are recommendations
on how to immediately apply existing knowledge and
technology to make the nation safer and on
starting research and development programs that
could produce innovations that will strengthen key
systems and protect us against future threats. The
book also discusses issues affecting the
government's ability to carry out the necessary
science and engineering programs and the important
role of industry, universities, and states,
counties, and cities in homeland security efforts.
A long term commitment to homeland security is
necessary to make the nation safer, and this book
lays out a roadmap of how science and engineering
can assist in countering terrorism.
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Right here, we have countless books Abc Typing
Lesson 080918 and collections to check out. We
additionally give variant types and also type of
the books to browse. The satisfactory book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as
well as various other sorts of books are readily
handy here.

As this Abc Typing Lesson 080918, it ends taking
place living thing one of the favored ebook Abc
Typing Lesson 080918 collections that we have.
This is why you remain in the best website to look
the unbelievable books to have.
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Introduction

In this digital
age, the
convenience of
accessing
information at

our fingertips
has become a
necessity.
Whether its
research
papers, eBooks,
or user
manuals, PDF
files have
become the
preferred
format for
sharing and
reading
documents.
However, the
cost associated
with purchasing
PDF files can
sometimes be a
barrier for
many
individuals and
organizations.
Thankfully,
there are
numerous
websites and
platforms that
allow users to
download free
PDF files
legally. In
this article,
we will explore
some of the
best platforms
to download
free PDFs. One
of the most

popular
platforms to
download free
PDF files is
Project
Gutenberg. This
online library
offers over
60,000 free
eBooks that are
in the public
domain. From
classic
literature to
historical
documents,
Project
Gutenberg
provides a wide
range of PDF
files that can
be downloaded
and enjoyed on
various
devices. The
website is
user-friendly
and allows
users to search
for specific
titles or
browse through
different
categories.
Another
reliable
platform for
downloading Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 free PDF
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files is Open
Library. With
its vast
collection of
over 1 million
eBooks, Open
Library has
something for
every reader.
The website
offers a
seamless
experience by
providing
options to
borrow or
download PDF
files. Users
simply need to
create a free
account to
access this
treasure trove
of knowledge.
Open Library
also allows
users to
contribute by
uploading and
sharing their
own PDF files,
making it a
collaborative
platform for
book
enthusiasts.
For those
interested in
academic
resources,

there are
websites
dedicated to
providing free
PDFs of
research papers
and scientific
articles. One
such website is
Academia.edu,
which allows
researchers and
scholars to
share their
work with a
global
audience. Users
can download
PDF files of
research
papers, theses,
and
dissertations
covering a wide
range of
subjects.
Academia.edu
also provides a
platform for
discussions and
networking
within the
academic
community. When
it comes to
downloading Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 free PDF
files of
magazines,

brochures, and
catalogs, Issuu
is a popular
choice. This
digital
publishing
platform hosts
a vast
collection of
publications
from around the
world. Users
can search for
specific titles
or explore
various
categories and
genres. Issuu
offers a
seamless
reading
experience with
its user-
friendly
interface and
allows users to
download PDF
files for
offline
reading. Apart
from dedicated
platforms,
search engines
also play a
crucial role in
finding free
PDF files.
Google, for
instance, has
an advanced
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search feature
that allows
users to filter
results by file
type. By
specifying the
file type as
"PDF," users
can find
websites that
offer free PDF
downloads on a
specific topic.
While
downloading Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 free PDF
files is
convenient, its
important to
note that
copyright laws
must be
respected.
Always ensure
that the PDF
files you
download are
legally
available for
free. Many
authors and
publishers
voluntarily
provide free
PDF versions of
their work, but
its essential
to be cautious
and verify the

authenticity of
the source
before
downloading Abc
Typing Lesson
080918. In
conclusion, the
internet offers
numerous
platforms and
websites that
allow users to
download free
PDF files
legally.
Whether its
classic
literature,
research
papers, or
magazines,
there is
something for
everyone. The
platforms
mentioned in
this article,
such as Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library,
Academia.edu,
and Issuu,
provide access
to a vast
collection of
PDF files.
However, users
should always
be cautious and
verify the

legality of the
source before
downloading Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 any PDF
files. With
these
platforms, the
world of PDF
downloads is
just a click
away.

FAQs About Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research
different
platforms, read
user reviews,
and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
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good quality?
Yes, many
reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to
verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
web-based
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
to read eBooks
on your
computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while
reading eBooks?
To prevent
digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font

size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning
experience. Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 is one
of the best
book in our
library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
Abc Typing
Lesson 080918
in digital
format, so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of

related with
Abc Typing
Lesson 080918.
Where to
download Abc
Typing Lesson
080918 online
for free? Are
you looking for
Abc Typing
Lesson 080918
PDF? This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about.

Abc Typing
Lesson 080918 :

Fifty Shades
(novel series)
Fifty Shades is
a series of
erotic novels
by British
author E. L.
James,
initially a
trilogy
consisting of
Fifty Shades of
Grey (2011),
Fifty Shades
Darker ...
Fifty Shades
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(film series)
Fifty Shades is
a British-
American film
trilogy series
based on the
Fifty Shades
trilogy by
English author
E. L. James. It
is distributed
by
Universal ...
Fifty Shades
Trilogy (Fifty
Shades of Grey
... This is a
series of 3
books that
should be read
in order. Fifty
shades of gray,
fifty shades
darker, and
fifty shades
free. This
series is for
adults 18
years ... Fifty
Shades of Grey
Series The
original
trilogy is told
from Ana's
point of view
and consists of
the books Fifty
Shades of Grey,
Fifty Shades
Darker, and

Fifty
Shades ...
Fifty Shades
Movies In Order
(How to Watch
the Film
Trilogy) The
Fifty Shades
trilogy is a
British
American film
series based on
English author
E.L. James'
trilogy of
three sexual
love dramas,
“Fifty Shades
of Grey.”
The ... Fifty
Shades Series
by E.L. James
When literature
student
Anastasia
Steele goes to
interview young
entrepreneur
Christian Grey,
she encounters
a man who is
beautiful,
brilliant, and
intim... Fifty
Shades of Grey
Erotic,
amusing, and
deeply moving,
the Fifty
Shades Trilogy

is a tale that
will obsess
you, possess
you, and stay
with you
forever.
Merchandise.
Shop ... Fifty
Shades of Grey
Series Relive
the sensuality,
the romance,
and the drama
of Fifty Shades
Freed through
the thoughts,
reflections,
and dreams of
Christian Grey.
Fifty Shades
Trilogy
9780345804044
This boxed set
includes the
following
novels: FIFTY
SHADES OF GREY:
When college
student
Anastasia
Steele goes to
interview young
entrepreneur
Christian
Grey, ... Fifty
Shades Of Grey:
Book One of the
... Fifty
Shades Of Grey:
Book One of the
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Fifty Shades
Trilogy (Fifty
Shades of Grey
Series, 1)
[James, E L] on
Amazon.com.
*FREE* shipping
on qualifying
offers ... The
Aeneid (Vintage
Classics) -
Kindle edition
by Virgil ...
Virgil's great
epic transforms
the Homeric
tradition into
a triumphal
statement of
the Roman
civilizing
mission—transla
ted by Robert
Fitzgerald. The
Aeneid by
Virgil:
9780679413356
This celebrated
translation by
Robert
Fitzgerald does
full justice to
the speed,
clarity, and
stately
grandeur of the
Roman Empire's
most
magnificent
literary ...

The Aeneid
(Vintage
Classics)
Virgil's great
epic transforms
the Homeric
tradition into
a triumphal
statement of
the Roman
civilizing
mission—transla
ted by Robert
Fitzgerald.
About the ...
The Aeneid
(Everyman's
Library) by
Virgil This
celebrated
translation by
Robert
Fitzgerald does
full justice to
the speed,
clarity, and
stately
grandeur of the
Roman Empire's
most
magnificent
literary ...
The Aeneid
(Robert
Fitzgerald
translation) -
Five Books “The
central
narrative is
about a refugee

called Aeneas,
after whom the
series of books
is named. For
some people,
he's a
classical hero
who sets up a
new ... The
Aeneid The
Aeneid. by
Virgil,
(Translator)
Robert
Fitzgerald,
(Introduction &
Notes) Philip
Hardie.
Hardcover.
Available at
our 828
Broadway
location. The
Aeneid (Vintage
Classics) -
Virgil:
9780679729525
Virgil's great
epic transforms
the Homeric
tradition into
a triumphal
statement of
the Roman
civilizing
mission.
Translated by
Robert
Fitzgerald.
"synopsis"
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may ... Aeneid
by Virgil -
Audiobook Jan
13, 2005 — The
Aeneid. Virgil;
translated by
Robert
Fitzgerald;
read by
Christopher
Ravenscroft.
Available from
major retailers
or BUY FROM
AMAZON.
Audio ... 'The
Aeneid,' by
Virgil.
Translated by
Robert Fagles -
Books Dec 17,
2006 — The
“Aeneid” is
suffused with a
fascinating,
upending sense
that most of
what goes
gravely wrong
on earth isn't
imputable to
human agency.
Química.
Solucionario.
Chang &
Goldsby. 11va
edición. ...
(Chemistry.
Solutions
manual. 11th

edition). 697
Pages. Química.
Solucionario.
Chang &
Goldsby. 11va
edición.
(Chemistry.
Solutions
manual. 11th
edition) ...
Chemistry -
11th Edition -
Solutions and
Answers Find
step-by-step
solutions and
answers to
Chemistry -
9780073402680,
as well as
thousands of
textbooks so
you can move
forward with
confidence.
Student
Solutions
Manual for
Chemistry by
Raymond ...
Student
Solutions
Manual for
Chemistry by
Raymond Chang
(2012-01-19)
[Raymond Chang;
Kenneth
Goldsby;] on
Amazon.com.

*FREE* shipping
on qualifying
offers. Student
Solutions
Manual for
Chemistry by
Chang, Raymond
The Student
Solutions
Manual is
written by
Brandon J.
Cruickshank
(Northern
Arizona
University),
Raymond Chang,
and Ken
Goldsby.
Student
solutions
manual to
accompany
Chemistry ...
Student
solutions
manual to
accompany
Chemistry,
eleventh
edition, [by]
Raymond Chang,
Kenneth A.
Goldsby. Show
more ; Genre:
Problems and
exercises ;
Physical ...
Student
Solutions
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Manual for
Chemistry |
Rent Student
Solutions
Manual for
Chemistry11th
edition ;
ISBN-13:
9780077386542 ;
Authors:
Raymond Chang,
Kenneth Goldsby
; Full Title:
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